
May Commencement and Graduation 
Events 

The University holds only one Commencement Ceremony per academic year in May. Spring graduates 
and graduates from the previous summer and fall semesters are invited to participate in the University’s 
annual commencement ceremony. Students who will be graduating the following summer semester may 
be eligible to participate in the Commencement ceremony as a “Walker” (see policy below). Information 
regarding the May ceremony will be sent from the Gradate Business office. 
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